
St Mary's Church Newsletter
9th July 2017

Fourth Sunday after Trinity

9.30 HOLY COMMUNION
BCP In the Chapel led by Revd Claire Dawson.

10.30 ALL AGE WORSHIP
Lead ..........................Godly Play Team
Stewards................... Kate & Odette
Music.........................Steve, Jon, Nate, Reuben
Drinks........................ Maureen, Michelle

COLLECT
Gracious Father,
by the obedience of Jesus
you brought salvation to our wayward world:
draw us into harmony with your will,
that we may find all things restored in him,
our Saviour Jesus Christ.

THIS WEEK AT ST MARYS
Monday

9.30am Porter Croft Primary Academy End
of Year Celebration Service
Wednesday

9.30 - 11.30am Toddler Group.

DIARY DATES
Friday 21st July Messy Church

Monday 24th July PCC

YOUTH NOTICES
Big Weekend at Kingswood 22nd-24th
September £60, £10 deposit needed by 30th
June!

Shine Live monthly event, starting 7th July -
Christian message and bands (further dates
tbc)

Please speak to Amy for more details

ST MARYS FETE
St Mary's
Fete Day
-
Saturday
29th July
- we will
have a
church
gazebo
as in previous years and running some
childrens/all age games and activites.
Volunteers on the day very welcome as are
cakes etc made in advance and brought to St
Marys on Friday 28th - if you are able to bake
please let Karen know or contact Aroose at the
Centre.

SUMMER FAMILY ACTIVITY
DAYS
Summer Family Activity Days will be held on
the 8th & 9th and 15th & 16th August - we
would really appreciate some volunteer helpers
over those 4 days - even if its only for a couple
of hours. Please speak to Miriam Amy or
Karen if you are able to help.

HSBC CITY RIDE
Next Sunday 16th July there will be road
closures around St Marys to allow this event
which gives everyone a chance to join in
cycling along traffic free streets. John Street,
Cherry Street, Bramall Lane up to Alderson Rd,
part of the ringroad (and all of Ecclesall Road

• Refreshments including tea and coffee will
be available at the end of the service.

• An induction loop is available for those who
are hard of hearing. Please turn your hearing
aid to the ‘T’ setting.

• Toilets, including disabled and nappy
changing facilities are situated at the far end
of the church. Follow signs past reception and
the main hall.

• There are supervised activites for children of
all ages during the service, please follow us
out after opening worship. Parents are
welcome to leave their children or stay with
them.



North) will be affected from 6am. Full details
are online at

https://www.letsride.co.uk
/city-ride/sheffield

The riding will start at
11am - church members
may like to join in - there
are all sorts of other
activities and freebies.

CONGRATULATIONS!
A huge well done to Amy our Youth and
Families Worker who has just achieved a first
in her degree studies.

Josh Cribb has also earned a first at Liverpool
University, and deserves our huge
congratulations.

A few of you might remember George who
spent some time at St Marys a few years ago
as a theology student.
She's now working as a
Vicar in Staffordshire
and has just had her first
baby. Here she is with
husband Ian...

BATCHFORDS
MOVING
Phil and Christine
Batchford (Phil used to be Curate at St Marys
until 2005) have left their Sheffield parish and
are moving to Rotherham
where Philil will take up a new
role at Rotherham Minster & St
Paul's, Masbrough. Christine
will continue working for the
wider St Marys organisation,
so its definitely not the last
we've seen of them. They had
a great send off with several
members of St Marys and the
Food Bank choir in attendance.

TIMEBUILDERS
Take a look at the new Timebuilders website
describing the huge range of activities and
opportunities at St Marys and around the city.

www.timebuilder
s.org.uk

FAMILIES
CHOIR
Were in good
voice on
Wednesday, and
there was a good
crowd for the
barbecue afterwards. Thanks to everyone who
came to support

SAFEGUARDING DATES
For all PCC members and anyone who helps
with any of our activities with children, young
people and vulnerable adults.

Thursday 6th July 2017 6-9pm St Mary’s
Church, Catcliffe S60 5TP.

Tuesday 11th July 2017 1-4pm St John the
Baptist, Owlerton S6 2FU.

Saturday 22nd July 2017 9am-12pm St Peter’s
Church, Greenhill S8 7FN.

Tuesday 5th September 2017 6:30-9:30pm St
Alban's Church, Attercliffe S9 5AY.

Thursday 28th September 2017 6:30-9:30pm
All Saints Church, Ecclesall S11 7PQ.

To book a place contact Sue Lamprell, the
Safeguarding Administrator on 01709 309151
or via email at
sue.lamprell@sheffield.anglican.org

NEXT SUNDAY 16TH JULY
10.30am Holy Communion. People with jobs to
do: Jem (lead, celebrate and preach); Virgilia
(readings); Steve T-L (prayers); Elaine, David,
Jannick, Michou (drinks); Maureen and
Michelle (stewards);

...find out more...talk to someone...send some news...

Follow @marys_church on twitter for
congregational news.

Associate Vicar: Revd. Karen Cribb
revkaren@stmarys-church.co.uk

0114 223 0237

St Marys facebook group
facebook.com/groups/stmarysbl

stmarys-church.co.uk
Newsletters available online

news to steve@to-lo.co.uk or
0783 5420392

Vicar: Revd. Claire Dawson
cdawson@blueyonder.co.uk

0114 272 4987

Youth and Families Worker:
Amy Hitchmough

0755 568 2446
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